
The message below is exclusively addressed to students who have not already submitted 

Application 1 for choosing the bachelor thesis coordinator or Application 2 for the default 

assignment of a coordinator for the June 2025 Bachelor Thesis Session. 

Hello, 

I would like to inform you that a second session will be organized for the submission of 

applications for choosing a Bachelor Thesis coordinator and for the default assignment of a 

coordinator for the June 2025 Session. 

The application platforms are currently open until January 15, 2025. After this deadline no 

applications will be accepted. The platforms will be closed. 

The link to submit each application is provided in the Word document Application 1 and 

Application 2. 

For those who have already submitted Application 1 or Application 2, there is no possibility to 

submit another application in this second application session. 

Considering the fact that a second application session is initiated, the results of the default 

assignment of a coordinator for the Bachelor Thesis will be announced in final form after 

January 15, 2025. 

For questions, queries, you can contact me at bachelorthesis@psychology.ro. 

Have a nice day! 
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